
 
 
 
 

Corbas, Wednesday, March 18th 

 
Dear Customer, 
 
Following the speech of the French President yesterday regarding the necessary Covid-19 
measures, TECOFI France, French manufacturer of valves and fittings, has implemented a 
new workplace organization inside the company. 
 
We have rallied our whole team and intend to maintain the usual quality of our customer 
service. 
 
Employee health is our priority. Most of our sales and support departments are now working 
from home. 
 
As things progress, we are committed to adapting ourselves to the situation and are fully 
available to our customers, partners, and teams. 
 
Our commercial, technical and logistic teams are maintaining activity to reply to your needs 
and answer your questions. 
 
Our production lines and our forwarders are working at normal capacity to satisfy all deliveries 
for daily orders. 
 
Our huge stock of valves ranging up to 48’’ (DN1200) and 25 bars allows us to continue to 
respond quickly to your delivery needs. 
 
We rely on our team’s efficiency and our customers’ understanding to get through this hard 
time. 
 
Contact us : 
 
Your sales manager contact details: https://www.tecofi.fr/en/contact/ 
 
Notre Email : sales@tecofi.fr 
 
Notre compte Linkedin 
 
Notre compte WhatsApp  

https://www.tecofi.fr/en/contact/
mailto:sales@tecofi.fr
https://www.linkedin.com/company/tecofi-sas-international-/

